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TOYOTA TSUSHO (AUSTRALASIA) PTY. LTD.

A.C.N. 056 847 315

4 January 1998

Managing Director

OranaSoft

10 Jacqueline Dr

Dubbo NSW 2830

Dear Mark,
Re: Y2K External Risk Assessor (ERA)

I wanted to write and thank you for all your hard work on ERA and let you know how we have been doing.

I am pleased to tell you that as a consequence of implementing the ERA program, we have been able to bring our contingency planning forward by six months and have knocked three months off our risk assessment process. Needless to say, management is very happy that the project is ahead of schedule.

This also means we now have time for a more thorough testing of our internal information systems and can devote more resources to the development of detailed clean management techniques and staff education programs.

I have to say I was surprised by the time we saved in using your program.  It certainly turned a long and arduous process into a short (yet still arduous) process!  

Thanks again for your time and for answering a barrage of technical questions.  It has been much appreciated.

Yours Sincerely,

Jennifer Plant

Y2K Project Administrator

Toyota Tsusho (Australasia) Pty Ltd

Level 31, 140 William Street

MELBOURNE VICTORIA 3000

AUSTRALIA

( (03) 9607 1100            ( (03) 9670 4845


